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 THE PENWHEEL 

Mon. 6:00 PM    Brighton     Bagel Bin, Monroe Ave. 

Mon. 6:15 PM    Fairport      Green Lantern Inn 

Mon.      6:15 PM    Spencerport   Pineview Family Rest. 

Tues. Noon     Rochester   Riverside Convention Center  

Tues. 6:00 PM    Gananda    Carole’s Country Kitchen 

Wed.      7:15 AM   Pittsford     Pittsford Public Library 

Wed.       Noon    Victor       The Legacy @ the Fairways 

Wed.      12:15        Greece      Ridgemont Country Club  

Wed.       6:15 PM   Irondequoit    Murph’s Pub 

Thurs.  7:15 AM   Pen-Web    Castle Pointe Dining Hall 

Thurs.     6:15 PM    East Rochester    The Grapevine 

Thurs.     6:30 PM    Webster     Streppa’s Bistro 

Fri.          7:00 AM   Rochester AM  Golden Fox Restaurant

   

 

                  

         

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

  

 

 

     

     
     

 
MEETING PROGRAMS 
June 21 ï Club Assembly committee plans  Preliminary /projects for 2011-12  
June 28 ï Penfield Rotary Moving Up Night  Shadow Lake Golf Club 
 
 

EVENTS 
June 29 ï District Change-over on Wednesday  Ventosa Vineyard, Geneva. 
 
 
 
 

THE PENWHEEL 
A Weekly Newsletter of 

The Rotary Club of Penfield, NY 
Chartered Nov. 23, 1948 District 7120 

Meetings at Shadow Lake Golf Club, Five Mile Road 

  Tuesdays, 12:15 P.M.   

THE 4-WAY TEST 
OF THINGS WE THINK, SAY OR DO 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIP? 
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

 

IF YOU DONôT MAKE UP ... WE ALL LOSE 

PROGRAMS  and E VENTS  

President Charlie Bellomo   381-8889 

Past President      Don Milton   336-9666 

Secretary Bill Pethick  388-8546 

Treasurer Mary Ann Mady  388-6197 

Ass’t Treasurer Steve Ketch  671-3371 

Service Projects Jack Best  261-0073 

Public Relations Linda Kohl  381-4510 

Administration Bob Smith  217-8906 

Membership Sean Patton  671-4791 

Rotary Foundation   Bill Pethick  388-8546 

 

 

Newsletter editor and publisher Bob Smith 
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The Penwheel                                Reporter: Jack Wetzel                               June 14, 2011 
 

THE BEGINNING  

Past-President DON MILTON substituted for 

President CHARLIE BELLOMO.  BOB SMITH 

gave    the    Invocation,    with    Scout    Leader 

  

 
Bruce, Chris Klajbor and Dave Zariczny pledge 

Chris Klajbor leading The Pledge. 

 

NELS  CARMAN,  our   2+2+2  specialist,  col- 

 

 
Nels 

lected the usual monthly bounty for the Penfield 

Food Cupboard. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PP DON MILTON attended the Area 10 Dinner 

on Monday, June 13, at the Fairport Green Lan-

tern.  Western singer Josie Waverly received 

Paul Harris Recognition for her donation of a 

concert earlier this year to benefit Camp Hac-

camo. Also, DON noted a letter of thanks from 

CDS for our donation and support of the War-

rior SALUTE program on May 31. DON re-

minded us that today (June 14) is also Flag Day 

and the date on which the US Army was 

founded. 

 

BILL PETHICK asked members to help him 

track donations to the Club for the golf tourna-

ment.  He has forms which members can com-

plete, so that appropriate thanks can be given 

and a record kept of Club support. 

 

NELS reported that the band has completed its 

57
th

 season of musical service to the Penfield 

Community. 

 

VOLKER HAUSIN and JOYCE MCCHESNEY 

 

 
Volker and Joyce 

reported that arrangements have been made for 

the Penfield Rotary Float to roll again in this 

year’s Independence Day Parade on July 2.  

Members will prepare the float on Friday after-

noon, July 1, on the grounds of the home of de-
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ceased member ANGIE MORRETTI.   BOB 

GENTLE will once again drive the vehicle that 

pulls the float.  MARIE CINTI will follow up on 

inviting some Penfield teachers to ride this 

year’s float. 

 

BOY SCOUTS 

Visiting Scout/Troop 9 leaders Dave Zariczny 

and Chris Klajbor received Penfield Rotary’s 

annual donation from proud Scout grandmoth-

er/Rotarian JOYCE MCCHESNEY and Past-

President  DON MILTON.   JOYCE’s grandson,  

 

 
Dave, Chris, Joyce and Don 

who is already a senior patrol leader, will soon 

qualify as an Eagle Scout.   

 

All four adults talked about the opportunity for 

greater collaboration and support between Pen-

field Rotary and Troop 9.  We need ―strong 

hands‖ while each Scout annually needs seven 

hours of service projects.  With Joyce making 

the connection, the Scouts have helped set up 

and tear down our euchre tournaments.   

 

Troop 9 has produced 70 Eagle Scouts since its 

founding in 1970. Its Scouts earned 130 merit 

badges this year.  Penfield Rotary will work 

with Scouts to identify a joint ongoing project 

similar to the LPGA fence project we worked on 

for many years.  Among the proposed projects, 

VOLKER HAUSIN suggested that Scouts could 

help Penfield work on its landscape project 

within the Haccamo Railroad complex.. A meet-

ing with Scout leaders is the next step.  Their 

meeting schedule is posted on 

www.troop9penfield.com.   

 

GOLF  TOURN EY CRITIQUE 

De facto    Chair    of   the   Golf     Tournament, 

 

 
Bob 

BOB SMITH, led a critique of this year’s golf 

tournament held on June 6.  He distributed a 

summary of observations at the beginning of the 

 

 
Chris 

http://www.troop9penfield.com/
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meeting.  Event  treasurer CHRIS KAUSCH  re- 

ported   that  the  event  will  net  approximately  

 

 
Bruce 

$8,300, nearly an 18% increase over last year.  

BRUCE VANDERWARKER acknowledged 

Bob’s leadership and emphasized that ―we can 

do better.‖   

 

Planning for next year’s event on June 4 will 

kick off in September.  Among the ideas for 

next year: continue the challenge of paying $5 to 

hit a ball into the boat tethered on the quarry 

lake, plus a hole-in-one contest about a week 

prior to the Tournament, with the winners shoot-

ing for a $10,000+ prize—not yet determined-- 

immediately before the Tournament dinner next 

June 4.  BILL PETHICK has plenty of club let-

terhead paper available for thank-you notes from 

those Rotarians who arranged for 102 golfers to 

play, secured hole sponsors, or asked businesses 

to provide a prizes.   

 

 

50/50 RAFFLE  

The  JOKER  and   $325  eluded  WALLY  who      

 

 
Wally 

pocketed $15 in this week’s 50/50. 

 

J OB OPENING 

You can be editor of the prestigious weekly 

newsletter of Penfield Rotary Club. Part time, 

full time and shared arrangements are available. 

Prior experience is not required. Training and 

unlimited  support  are  available.    Work   with 

happy, friendly, good looking reporters.  Make 

your own hours.  Choose your own work site.  

Name your own salary.  All payments are in 

―thank-yous‖ and ―atta-boys‖ with an unlimited 

budget.  Start immediately or sooner. Can you 

edit once a week…once a month…once a 

year…once in a while…once?   

Those with no pulse need not apply.  All others 

do qualify and should contact: 

Bob Smith 

Phone: (585) 230-5788 

Penfield Rotary Club 

srsmith@frontiernet.net

 

NEXT WEEK , JUNE 21, 2011  

Program:  
Club Assembly: preliminary committee plans/projects for 2011-12 
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Volunteers: 

Greeter – CHRIS KAUSCH 

Reporter – BILL PETHICK 

Invocation – DAVE STURTZ 

Pledge – CHRIS PAPPAS 

Pick up Joe – MARIE CINTI 

(Please get a substitute if you are not able to accomplish your assignment) 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS AND EVENTS  

 

 MEETING PROGRAMS     
June 21 – Club Assembly committee plans  Preliminary /projects for 2011-12 – Pres. Charlie 

June 28 – Penfield Rotary Moving Up Night  Shadow Lake Golf Club – Evening event 
 

SCHEDULED ROTARY EVENTS 
June 29 – District Change-over on Wednesday Ventosa Vineyard, Geneva 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 


